
  

 

Using Maths-Whizz on IE11? Update your browser 

before May 20. 

 

As you may know, Whizz Education recently rolled out the new and improved 

Maths-Whizz 2.0. The new experience is optimised to work with the latest browser 

versions of Google Chrome, Edge, Safari and Firefox but not with Internet 

Explorer 11. From Monday 20 May, you will no longer be able to access Maths-

Whizz if you're still using Internet Explorer 11. So act now - check which browser 

you currently use to access Maths-Whizz, and switch or upgrade to ensure you 

and your children can still enjoy all the amazing maths content of Maths-Whizz 

after this date. 

 

How to check your browser version 

 

It's easy! Simply go to https://www.whatsmybrowser.org/ and your current browser will 

be displayed.   

 

Why will I no longer be able to use Internet Explorer 11? 

 

Maths-Whizz is fully compatible, and optimised to work best, with all the latest 

versions of Google Chrome, Safari, Firefox and Edge. Internet Explorer 11 is not 

supported or compatible with our new experience. For this reason, it’s essential 

that any existing Internet Explorer 11 users change their browser to use one of 

those listed.  

 

Any questions? 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at support@whizz.com 

 

go
https://www.whatsmybrowser.org/

